Business Arising from minutes of the CUE executive meeting, April 12, 1989

Trustees Report Regarding By-laws Status and Voting Elibility of Acting Grievance Committee Chair on the Executive

AN OPINION AND RULING HAS BEEN SOUGHT FROM RAY ARSENAULT, REGIONAL DIRECTOR OF CUPE.

- 1. The chair of the grievance committee is tied to the elected position of first vice-president, and nowhere is there a ruling that the acting chair of the grievance committee can vote on the executive.
- 2. The sections of the by-laws document dated August 24, 1987 which were approved in a membership meeting are valid and in force as rules and regulations.
 - Minutes of the meeting of June 9, 1987, show conclusively that the attached sections are in force.
- 3. On other matters, established practice has considerable weight, but if this is in conflict with the outline by-laws of Appendix B of the CUPE constitution, the constitution prevails.

Sandy Lundy